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From: Jim DeMint <info@heritage.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 7:25 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: This is so important

Nikki, 

I wanted to reach out to you again about the Supreme Court. 

Thousands of committed Americans have contributed to our fight to save the Judicial Branch. I wanted you to know 
that it's not too late for you to get involved. 

You can donate here: https://secured.heritage.org/save-the-judicial-branch/ 

Your gift will help us build public resistance to leftist judges, collaborate with grassroots activists, and educate 
lawmakers on how to fight liberal appointments. 

Thank for getting involved in this crucial time.   

Jim DeMint 
President  
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